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To the Editor:

This paper did not involve the collection of data on human subjects. For this reason, the authors
did not seek to obtain Institutional Review Board (IRB) approval.

My work in this project was not funded by any funding agency. In previous years, I have received
funding for unrelated projects from the following foundations: Arnold Ventures, the National Sci-
ence Foundation, the Washington Center for Equitable Growth, the Russell Sage Foundation,
and the International Tax Policy Forum. I did not sign any non-disclosure agreements with any
of these funding agencies.

Finally, none of the results of this paper have been reviewed by any funding agency or data
provider.

Respectfully,

Juan Carlos Sudrez Serrato
Stanford University GSB & NBER



